
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
March 31, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
We hope you are as delighted as we are now that the scaffolding is down, the street protections 
are almost all gone, and the Frick will re-open to the public on April 17th.     
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our renovated home at our Community Preview Day on 
April 16th.  You should have already received an invitation, which you can also find here . 
 
This evening we will host our opening gala, from 6:30pm to 10:30pm.  As we agreed with 
Community Board 8, here is a dedicated phone number that you can call in the event of security 
or related issues during this or other catered events: 929-469-5810. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me either at 
daly@frick.org or 646.783.5815. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Elizabeth Rose Daly 
Head of Visitor Services  
  and Government Affairs 
 
 
 
cc: 19th Precinct 
      Community Board 8 
 

https://mailchi.mp/frick/community_preview_day_march_2025
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